
 

 

 

 

  
 

Name: 
 
 

Title: 

Department: 

 
 
 

Pursuant to the language in the April 30, 2020 Memorandum of Understanding between the State 
University of New York and United University Professions regarding adjustment to tenure clock timelines 
due to the Covid 19 crisis, I hereby: 

 

□ Tenure Track Faculty: Opt out of the one year automatic extension of my tenure clock. In doing so, I understand 
that I am held to the review cycle that has been previously communicated to me. 

 
** These provisions do not apply to any employee who has already been provided with notice of non-renewal. 

 
 
 
 

Employee Signature: Date: 
 
 
 

Routing: 
 

Tenure Track Faculty: Attach the completed form and email to your department chair with a copy to your dean and 
the provost office provost@newpaltz.edu. 

 
 
 

Official Notification: 
 

The Office of Academic Affairs will send official acknowledgement to the employee (copy to HRDI) and 
communicate a revised review date. 

 
 

Questions regarding the content of the MOU can be directed to Jodi Papa, Director – Unclassified Services,  
papaj@newpaltz.edu/845-257-3432. 
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